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Hokkaido Chuo Bus

A request to our Regular Sightseeing Bus passengers
concerning the prevention of the spread of COVID-19
(Revised May 8, 2023)

#Health Management
The staff and tour guide will ask questions regarding each passenger's health condition including chronic illnesses

and fatigue before the bus departs.

@ Droplet Precautions

4 We will no longer require passengers to wear a mask on board the bus. (it will be up to each individual's
discretion.) However, we ask that you maintain cough etiquette by coughing into your sleeve while on the bus.
As for rules regarding masking, it will depend on each tourist facility, and we ask that you cooperate with the
regulations of each facility. Please see the introduction page for each course.

@ Please cooperate with taking home your garbage.

#On board the bus

*Air-conditioning will be running while the bus in in operation, and the air on board will be changed every 5 minutes.
Once we arrive at each tourist destination, the windows will be opened to air out the bus.

*The bus is regularly cleaned, wiped down, and disinfected.

*Each Regular sightseeing bus is protected with "Selfeel," a chemical antimicrobial sealant that protects areas and

surfaces that passengers may touch. This measure is to help prevent the spread of COVID-19, and provides

continuous antimicrobial protection so our passengers can ride the bus without worry.






